

Post Office Box 19207 Spokane International Airport Spokane, Washington 99219 (509) 838-4168

June 20, 1984

Dear 15th Anniversary Passenger:

Welcome aboard Cascade Airways. You are one of 1,400 passengers who are flying with us today as we celebrate our 15th anniversary. This complementary gift assortment is our way of thanking you for your patronage.

Today, you have chosen to fly on one of the oldest and most experienced regional airlines in the United States. Nearly 3 million passengers have flown Cascade since our company was founded in 1969—— 3 million people who helped make us one of the nations leading regional carriers. We appreciate the confidence and support. Be assured that if there is anything we can do to serve you better, we would like to know. Your comfort is our concern, and we would like you to think of us as your airline in the Pacific Northwest.

Have a good flight and Welcome Aboard!

Sincerely,

CASCADE AIRWAYS, INC.

The Employees of Cascade Airways